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The 2023 Annual Edison Golf  
Tournament is Monday, July 31 

at Columbia Golf  Course! 
Scramble Start Time 11:00 AM  

 
SEE PAGE 4 FOR  
REGISTRATION  
FORM AND ALL  

              TOURNAMENT DETAILS!

On Wednesday April 26, 
2023, Alumni, Teachers, 
Community leaders and 
supporters of  Edison and 
the Northeast community 
gathered for our annual 
Fundraising Dinner.  We 
moved the event to a new location, Murzyn Hall and 
Sarna’s did an excellent job with the catering.  The 
Edison jazz band provided some wonderful 
entertainment before the program. Caricatures were 
done by Johnny Lourey Borgen Class of  1975.  Many 
of  the scholarship recipients enjoyed having a 
caricature done. 
The new venue was more intimate and provided a 
great space for the event and silent auction.  The 
Silent auction and raffles helped raise more than 
$14,000!  This year we awarded $47,000 in 
scholarships to 21 Students.  A very special thank you 
to all the businesses that once again donated prizes to 
support our silent auction and to all the wonderful 
guests that come year after year to support this very 
important endeavor to help the Edison graduates 
with their future education.  The Class of  1963 came 
forward this year and donated six scholarships and 
the Edison Authors also are new to our scholarships 

and we are so grateful for their 
participation.  The Larson 
Family, The Class of  1965 and 
the Niles Schulz family were 
all in attendance and have 
been giving scholarships for 
many years. The dedication 

they show as alumni giving back is outstanding. The 
students are so grateful for the scholarships they 
receive, and we always welcome more scholarships or 
donations. Just a few short years ago we only gave 
out 10 scholarships and now that has grown to 21 
scholarships!  What a great community we have! 
Many of  the scholarship recipients and their parents 
were in attendance.  The Scholarship recipients took 
the stage to introduce themselves and let everyone 
know where they will be attending school in the fall.  
We always look forward to having them meet so 
many of  the supporters that contribute to their 
scholarships.  
We look forward to next year as we plan our event 
and will keep you informed of  the date in the 
upcoming newsletter.  I hope more alumni can 
participate in this event next year! Please join us, once 
you find out how much fun it is you will be coming 
back for years to come. 

The Edison Community & Sports Foundation is pleased to 
present its scholarship recipients for 2023. We honor these 
students’ demonstrated excellence in scholarship, school and 
community service as well as accomplishments in sports, 
leadership and citizenship. 
We extend sincere congratulations to them as they join the 
ranks of  Edison alumni and move on to college life. We thank 
Edison High School faculty, staff  and administration for 
identifying these outstanding Edison High School seniors. 
And – many, many heartfelt thanks to you, our donors, for 
your outstanding and continued support and encouragement 
of  Edison students! …Cont. on Page 2 

39th Annual Niles Schulz Scholarship Dinner Another Great Success! 

2023 ECSF Scholarship Recipients 
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Micah will study and play 
basketball at UWi-Superior, 
studying computer science. He 
was captain of  the basketball 
team, played soccer and tennis, 
ran track and was in National 
Honor Society.

Lindey will study pre-vet at UMN 
or UWi-Eau Claire. She was active 
in theatre, Student Leadership 
Council, Green Team, Outdoor 
Club, National Honor Society, was 
captain of  the tennis team and 
played softball and badminton.

Wakan will study sociology at 
UMN. He was in football and 
wrestling, was active in our 
community as a student rep on 
the MPS school board. He 
interned at MIGIZI and works 
with youth at the YMCA and the 
Northside Boxing Club. 

Amal will attend Augsburg 
University and study nursing. She 
played badminton at Edison and 
participated in Yearbook, Green 
Team, Somali Culture Club and 
National Honor Society. She 
volunteers at a senior care facility. 

Cullen will attend UWi-
Milwaukee or Gustavus. He is 
passionate about our 
environment and the health of  
our community. He is an Eagle 
Scout and has been involved in 
track, baseball, tennis, National 
Honor Society and many clubs. 

Maxine will attend Western WA 
University to study gender/
women’s/human rights and hopes 
to continue to be involved in 
theatre. She played tennis and 
badminton at Edison, and 
participated in National Honor 
Society and Volunteer Club. 

Logan plans to begin his studies 
at UMN. He is unsure of  his 
major, but considering zoology. 
He was active in band and has 
been VP of  Band Council. He 
played tennis and chess and 
enjoys the out-of-doors!

Ayden wants to become a game 
developer and will begin studies at 
Minneapolis College. He’s 
interested in languages, was in 
Chess Club, Junior Achievement, 
ran track and participated in 
National Honor Society.

Sarah will attend St. Kate’s to 
study social work and 
psychology. She’s passionate 
about working with youth and 
hopes to be a school counselor. 
She was involved in Student 
Leadership Team and enjoyed 
art classes at Edison.

Elian will study computer science 
at UMN or the University of  
Manitoba. He played tennis and 
soccer and loves music. He was in 
Outdoor Club and the ACE 
Mentor Program for four years and 
enjoys helping his neighbors. 

Ashley will attend St. Kate’s to 
study nursing. She was very 
active at Edison, involved in 
Latinx Unidos, TRIO, AVID and 
College Possible. She enjoyed art 
classes and volleyball. She’s been 
active in her church and 
community.

Manny will begin his studies in 
finance at Minneapolis College 
before transferring to UMN or St. 
Cloud. He played soccer and ran 
track. He is active in the 
community through the Loppet 
Foundation and enjoys music – he 
plays guitar and piano.

Logan Evenson 
ECSF Scholarship 

Maxine Almen 
Guil Parsons 
Scholarship 

Sarah Adjreke 
Art Solz Scholarship 

Amal Osman 
Niles Schulz 
Scholarship 

Micah Young 
Pete Guzy 

Scholarship 

Wakan Austin 
Niles Schulz 
Scholarship 

Elian Hernandez 
Art Solz Scholarship 

Lindey Olson 
Pete Guzy 

Scholarship 

Ashley Sosa-Bustillos 
Wes Hendrickson 

Memorial Scholarship 

Manny Gomez 
Gary and Jane 

Hagstrom Scholarship 

Cullen Arneson 
Guil Parsons 
Scholarship 

Ayden Poisson 
Frank Rog Scholarship 
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Tagen is interested in studying 
mechanical engineering at St. 
Thomas. He was president of  
the band and plays 12 
instruments! He’s in a band 
outside of  school. He enjoys 
sports and played tennis and 
volleyball.  

Charlie will study nursing at UWi-
Eau Claire. He enjoys sports and 
being outdoors. He participated in 
baseball, football, wrestling, AVID, 
Volunteer Club and National 
Honor Society and volunteered for 
the Edison centennial!

Greta will study at Hamline 
University, interested in design, 
urban design or architecture. She 
took PSEO classes and was 
involved in Green Team, 
Volunteer Club and Chess Club. 
She’s creative–drawing & 
painting are interests!

Jocelyn will study both 
cosmetology and business at Aveda 
Institute. She is passionate about 
art and feels painting is her way to 
express herself  and connect with 
others. 

Mason is looking forward to 
electrician studies at Minneapolis 
College or Dunwoody College 
of  Technology. He played 
volleyball, soccer and ran track.

Savaria plans to attend Aveda 
Institute to study cosmetology and 
own a business in the future. She 
played volleyball at Edison and was 
active at school through the YMCA 
Beacons Program

Dylan will study marine 
mechanics at Marine Mechanics 
Institute in Orlando, FL. He just 
loves being around water! He 
plays baseball and volunteered 
with Edison’s baseball team. He 
also enjoys hockey and singing in 
his church choir. 

Istahil will study psychology at 
UMN and plans to advocate for 
women’s rights. She took PSEO 
classes at both Minneapolis and St. 
Paul Colleges. She has been 
involved in YMCA Beacons and 
helping people who are homeless. 

Liza will study architecture at 
Dunwoody College of  
Technology. She played soccer 
and was in gymnastics, works as 
a gymnastics coach and 
participated in AVID. She 
volunteers through 2nd Harvest 
Heartland and Feed My Starving 
Children.

Savaria Owens 
Edison Class of  1963 

Scholarship 

Greta Haeg 
Edison Authors 

Literary Arts 
Scholarship 

Charles Rusnacko 
 Larson Dental 

Scholarship 

Istahil Said 
Edison Class of  1963 

Scholarship 

Mason Dunham 
Edison Class of  1963 

Scholarship 

Dylan Rathmann 
Edison Class of  1963 

Scholarship 

Tagen Nelson 
Larson Family 

Scholarship 

Liza Wallace 
Edison Class of  1963 

Scholarship 

Jocelyn Aucaquizhpi 
Edison Class of  1963 

Scholarship 



STAYING CONNECTED BETWEEN THE PAST AND PRESENT

	 4

Attention Edison Tommy Alumni & Friends! 
The 2023 Annual Edison Golf  Tournament is 

at Columbia Golf  Course! 
The Edison Community & Sports Foundation Golf  Tournament 

Monday, July 31, 2023 - Scramble Start Time 11:00 AM  
Dinner & Awards to follow at Columbia Golf  Course Chalet at approximately 5:00 PM 

Free Brats * Hole-in-One Contest Sponsored by Friendly Chevrolet 
Longest Drive – Men, Women, Seniors * Closest to the pin 

Putting Contest * Other Contests 
$130 Entry Fee per Golfer includes cart and Devine Swine Pig Roast.  Dinner only is $25. Register and pay 
online @ https://www.eventregisterpro.com/event/edisonhighschoolgolftournament or Print and Mail 
form with payment. If  registration fills before your form is processed, your payment will be refunded. 
About the Edison Community & Sports Foundation (ECSF) 
ECSF supports Edison High School with scholarships for deserving students and funding for other worthwhile programs within the school. 
To date, ECSF has awarded more than 290 scholarships to Edison students. 

Edison Community & Sports Foundation (ECSF) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit.Donations are tax deductible.FEIN 36-3318601 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

Edison Community and Sports Foundation Golf  Tournament – July 31, 2023- Columbia GC 
Player 1/Team Contact_____________________________  email_________________________ 
Address_________________________________________  Phone______________________ 
Player 2 ________________________________________ email_________________________ 
Address_________________________________________  Phone______________________ 
Player 3_________________________________________  email_________________________ 
Address_________________________________________ Phone______________________ 
Player 4_________________________________________  email_________________________ 
Address_________________________________________ Phone______________________ 
 _____ I wish to play Golf  and enjoy Dinner @ $130.ea _____ I wish to enjoy Dinner only $25.00 ea 
I will pay by credit card at check-in _____ I will pay by check at check-in _____ 

You may register and pay by credit card at our website: https://www.eventregisterpro.com/event/
edisonhighschoolgolftournament 
You may pay by check made out to “Edison Community & Sports Foundation” & mail this form to: 
Tom Johnson, 7646 Blackoaks Lane N,  Maple Grove, MN., 55311.  Questions? Call 612-750-5544 

Thank you to the many generous 
individuals and businesses who 
donate to the Edison Community & 
Sports Foundation year after year.  
Please support these businesses! 

https://www.eventregisterpro.com/event/edisonhighschoolgolftournament
https://www.eventregisterpro.com/event/edisonhighschoolgolftournament
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May 28, 2023 
President’s Letter 
Greetings Fellow Tommies 
and Friends of  Edison, 
  Joy, the feeling of  
experiencing an incredibly 
successful 100th year Edison 
Centennial Celebration in 
the fall. Yet, it feels like it 
happened just a few short 

weeks ago. That is how quickly this year has passed 
by and now we are already looking at what is in 
store for the next 100 years for Edison and its new 
incoming class of  freshmen in 2024. With the 
assistance of  you, the Edison alumni, and with the 
help of  the ESCF, we should be able to ensure that 
it will get off  to a great start!  
  That is because of  the wonderful support we 
received from everyone who attended our Niles 
Schulz Scholarship dinner at the end of  April. We 
had a great crowd of  over 250 people and were 
treated to an excellent dinner catered by the great 
crew at Sarna’s. It was special to have an Edison 
alum take pride in serving the affair and making the 
event affordable enough so we could raise more 
scholarship dollars than we previously could from 
the dinner portion of  the event. The highlight of  
the event was the introduction of  this year’s 
scholarship winners. They are an amazingly talented 
group with a wide range of  interests and talents. 
Each spoke of  where they are planning on going 
after Edison and what their fields of  interest might 
be. Most were going the conventional college route, 
but we also had quite a few going into the much 

needed area of  trades and two year degree 
programs. Much of  this can be attributed to the 
successful fundraising effort by the class of  1963. 
They were able to give 5 scholarships this year and 
even helped out in the selection process. 
  I do want to point out that theirs is not the only 
class to give out scholarships. This year the class of  
1950 gave out two scholarships, the class of  1962 
gave out two scholarships and the class of  1965 
gave out the Wes Hendrickson scholarship. What I 
am trying to say is that we have some tremendously 
generous people that have gone to our school and I 
want to thank you for your continued support! We 
are truly blessed and I feel honored to be affiliated 
with you all! 
  On that note, let’s continue the financial support 
combined with a little fun on the golf  course on 
Monday July 31st at the ECSF Annual Golf  
Tournament at Columbia Golf  Course. Talk to 
your friends and get your foursomes together for 
this important event for ECSF. It is our biggest 
fundraiser and is a major source of  scholarship 
dollars for the class of  2024.  So, if  you have played, 
or if  you have never played in the tournament, 
please go to our website or reach out to an ECSF 
board member and we will get you out on the 
course and having some fun in July. 

Go Tommies! 
  Mike Iacarella, President, 
Edison Community & Sports 
Foundation 

Letter from President Iacarella   

Paul Anderson, ’79 
Travis Brown, ’49 
Robert Carlson, '51 
Pam Clabo Goodridge 
Robert Gwiazdon, ’60  
JoAnn Lilja Hanson, ’54 
Steve Hirsch 
Ted Kielb, ‘46 

Kimberley Kraskey Hernandez 
Renee Kraskey Johnson (2020) 
Doug Larson, ’48 
Evelyn (Gormley) McNulty, ’46 
Joe Nesser 
Marilyn (Reidon) Newquist, ‘55 
Laverne Norman 
Gerald Olson, ’55 

John Pletscher, ’42 
Tom Reynolds, ’52 
Ellen (Guzy) 
Schabel, ’58 
Scott Sporlein, ’76 
Robert(Bob)  
   Vanstrom, ’46 

In Memory Of…

TOMMIE SPIRIT

Special Thanks to all of our generous 
supporters.


We Appreciate You!!

Donate Online at: 

www.MplsEdisonAlumni.com 

Click Donate Now, YOU Make A Difference!

http://www.MplsEdisonAlumni.com
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SUPER STAR 
Edison Authors c/o David Larson 
Larson Dental LLC 
Larson Family 
Laurie Malone, in memory of  Tom Malone, '75 
BLUE 
Mona Harristhal, in memory of  Janet Painter White 
TOMMIE LEVEL 
Edison Class of  1955, in memory of  Art Solz & the 
"Little Men" 
Larry Espe, in memory of  Chuck Kangas, '68 
FRIEND OF EDISON 
Barbara Anderson 
Cynthia LeGarde, in memory of  Niles Schulz 
Dan & Lori O'Donnell, in memory of  Scott Sporlein, ‘83 
Helen Wilson, in honor of  Class of  '63 
OTHER 
Candice Alexander, in honor of  Great class of  1968, 
Anonymous, in memory of  Evelyn Zokowski, '39, 
David Bakun, in Honor of  the Class of  1977, Craig 
Ellestad, in memory of  Keith Marcouiller, '76 and Jim 
Marcouiller, '75, Jack Feyo, in honor of  Edison High 

School students, Marian Ginther Hatlestad, in 
memory of  brother Richard W. Ginther, '40 and 
Richard's Grandson Darrin S. Ginther, James Horn, in 
memory of  Kathryn Berner, Colleen Lupient, in 
honor of  Edison Authors, Patricia Myklebust, David 
Sadler, in memory of  Roger Johnson, '60, Anthony 
Savage, in honor of  Class of  '77, Eileen Simi, Gregory 
Wallin, in honor of  Class of  '66, Liz Wheeler, in 
memory of  Susan Howitz, '77, Nancy Zaworski 
In Memory of  Tom Malone 
Patricia Houston, Nancy Jepsen, Deanna Joplin, 
Lynda Jordan, Doug & Barb Pappin, Kim & John 
Pilarski, Jim & Becky Malone, Cheri (Audette) Skatrud 
Wes Hendrickson Scholarship in Memory of  
Janet Painter White 
Richard Almen, David Ash, John Benson, Derek 
Blinkman, Tom and Barb Boeser, Gary Delaitsch, 
Paula Haynus, Denise,Johnson, Doug Jones, Dr. Gary 
Jurek, Mick Kukielka, Kathleen,Martin, Linda Nelson, 
Tracy Olson, Jacquelyn Osterud, Jody Quesnell, 
Janadai Ramnarine, Karen Schneider, Duane and Patty 
VanVickle, Frank & Barbara Wrzos 

Great Class of  1958 Reunion - SAVE THE DATE!!  
Wednesday, August 23, 2023, Adagios Pizza Factory, 
New Brighton or Elsie’s NE (Depends how many plan to 
attend). 3:30 pm. Cost: $20. RSVP by July 8, 2023. Make 
checks payable to: Edison Class of  1958, send to Richard 
Myslajek, 1815 20th Ave NW, New Brighton, MN 55112. 
More details to come for those that sign up by sending 
their check. Additional info: contact Richard Myslajek, 
pjkejalsym@aol.com, 651-631-1247. We try to contact 
everyone but encourage you to pass the invitation along. 
We hope to have a good turnout! 
Class of  1966 - Tommies turning 75 years old!! 
Join us for an informal birthday celebration at the Moose 
on Monroe, 356 Monroe St NE Mpls noon till? on 
Thursday, August 3rd, 2023. $15 at the door gets you a 
wings and pasta buffet from 1-3 pm. Cash bar, happy 
hour prices. Please RSVP for an headcount. We would 
also like to know of  classmates that have passed away in 
the last couple of  years. Contact:  Les Hogetvedt, 
hogiesmn@gmail.com; Sandy Novak 
Peterson, sandypetersn@gmail.com; John 
Hoyny, onebigfish.jh@gmail.com 
Class of  1968 - 55th Reunion 
Monday, August 28, 2023, 2-8 p.m., Coral Bay Ballroom 
(Mermaid Entertainment and Event Center, 2200 
Mounds View Blvd, Mounds View, MN 55112). $20/
person. Offering the Mermaid's Silver Dinner Buffet. 
AmericInn Mounds View (in the same building as The 
Mermaid) is offering a special rate: $129 (+tax). Rooms 

are limited. Contact AmericInn Mounds View at 
763-786-2000 reference Edison Reunion block. 
Reservations deadline July 28. Checks payable to "Glenn 
Olander-Quamme or Michael Bien or David Johnson" 
and send to Glenn Olander-Quamme at P.O. Box 41638, 
Plymouth, MN 55441-0638. 
Class of  1973 Reunion - SAVE THE DATE!! 
Saturday, September 23, 2023, Elsie’s Northeast.  Check 
in 5:30 pm., 6:00 pm start. Cost: $50.00/$55.00 at the 
door. RSVP by September 9, 2023. Make checks payable 
to: Gina Chiodo Bauman, 1385 Mississippi Street, New 
Brighton, MN 55112. More details to come. For 
additional information: edison73reunion@gmail.com 
Class of  1978 - 45th Reunion  
September 30, 2023 at Krause Hartig VFW, 8100 
Pleasant View Dr NE, Spring Lake Park. Happy Hour 
4:00-5:30 pm, Buffet 5:30-7:30 pm. $35/door or $25/
prepaid by Sept. 15th. More Info on Facebook: "Edison 
- Class of  ’78" or contact: Linbrown1166@gmail.com 
Class of  1983 - 40th Reunion 
September 30th, 7 PM-10:30 PM at Elsie’s. Send contact 
info or photos to tommiesclassof1983@gmail.com or 
message for more info. 
Class of  1993 - 30th Class Reunion-Save the date! 
September 30, 2023, Forgotten Star Brewing.  
Class of  1988 - 35th Class Reunion 
August 12th at Elise. Contact Jennifer Wolfe at 
jenniferlwolfe97@gmail.com or pdow@fergusotters.org.  
There is also a class group on Facebook. 

Reunion Announcements

CONTRIBUTORS CARRYING ON THE TOMMIE SPIRIT!

mailto:pjkejalsym@aol.com,
mailto:hogiesmn@gmail.com
mailto:sandypetersn@gmail.com
mailto:onebigfish.jh@gmail.com
mailto:edison73reunion@gmail.com
mailto:Linbrown1166@gmail.com
mailto:tommiesclassof1983@gmail.com
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***NOW HIRING*** 
Bingo Sellers at our gambling locations. 
Contact:  Lynn Miskowic, 612-296-7283 

  Please fill in this form and mail it with your contribution to: 
EDISON COMMUNITY & SPORTS FOUNDATION       Check here to receive Email  
 P.O. Box 68032 Minneapolis, MN 55418        confirmation of  your donation:______ 

Donate online at www.MplsEdisonAlumni.com 
Name: _____________________________________ Maiden Name _______________________ 
Email:________________________________            Phone:________________________________ 
Address: ___________________________________  City: _________________________________ 
State: ____ Zip: __________       Class of: ________ 

 Contact me regarding our Legacy Giving Program ______ 

Individual Giving Level  In Memory of:________________________________ 
$_____  Other   In Honor of:__________________________________ 
  _____$1,000  Gold     
  _____$500 Blue   Contributions made to the Edison Community & Sports 
  _____$250 Tommie  Foundation help support this newsletter, EHS athletics/ 
  _____$100 Friend of  Edison activities/community and provide scholarships for Edison students 
  _____$50    who have shown excellence in academics, athletics and the arts. 
  _____$25    All contributions are fully tax-deductible. 

EDISON COMMUNITY & SPORTS FOUNDATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The mission of  the Edison Community & Sports Foundation is to engage students, staff, alumni and 
community to direct resources to support programs, facilities and opportunities that advance Edison.   

Support our 
Gambling Sites

Stanley’s Northeast  Bar Room  
2500 University Ave NE 
Meat Raffle - Sundays at 2:00 pm 
Bingo - Sundays at 3:30pm 
Electronic Gambling 
Pull Tab Booth: Mon-Thur 3:00pm-10:30pm 
Fri 11:00am-11:30pm, Sat 10:00am-11:30pm  
and Sun 10:00am-10:30pm 
Tri-Wheel (Upstairs):   
Friday/Saturday, 6 PM - 11 PM 
www.stanleysbarroom.com  License # 01861 

The Howe Daily Kitchen & Bar 
3675 Minnehaha Av S 
Pull Tab machine

The Edison Community & Sports 
Foundation is looking to expand 

Gambling Operations. 
If  you have contacts with any local 
establishments please contact our 

Gambling Manager Lynn Miskowic at 
612-296-7283 or email us at 

EdisonCSF@aol.com 

http://www.stanleysbarroom.com
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The Edison Community & Sports Foundation is made up of  30 Board 
Directors who volunteer their time and efforts to support Edison High 
School students and organizations with scholarships and other charitable 
commitments. It started as a way to honor former teacher/coach and 
great athlete - Pete Guzy and has become a lasting tribute to his spirit 
and Edison’s alumni's dedication to the school and NE Minneapolis. 
You can participate with the Foundation at the annual Hall of  Fame 
Night, Distinguished Alumni Award Event, Niles Schulz Scholarship 
Dinner, Art Solz Memorial Golf  Tournament, the Homecoming/
Oktoberfest or with a scholarship contribution or Legacy Program. 

Edison Community & Sports Foundation 
P.O Box 68032 
Minneapolis, MN 55418 

NON-PROFIT ORG. 
U.S. POSTAGE PAID 

PERMIT #4190
TWIN CITIES, MN 

Board of  Director meetings are 
held at Edison High School on 
the 3rd Tuesday of  every month 
at 7:00 pm. Changes will be 
posted on our website 
www.EdisonSportsFoundation.org 
Michael Iacarella, President  
Beth Fairley, Vice President  
Rick Eskola, Secretary  
John Lawson, Treasurer 

Do you have something to share?  If  you have an item of  
interest to Edison alumni, please send it to us and we will 
include it.  Interesting historical photos, class reunion 
announcements, or anything to do with Edison school 
will be considered. 
The ECSF would also like to offer classes the opportunity 
to utilize our mailing services and non-profit mailing 
permit.  Please contact us for more information. 
Send your information to: 
Edison Community & Sports Foundation 
P. O. Box 68032 
Minneapolis, MN 55418 

EDISON COMMUNITY &  SPORTS FOUNDATION 
WE’RE ON THE WEB WWW.EDISONSPORTSFOUNDATION.ORG
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